
The journey where O’Donnell Designs meets the stunning Municipal Building, 

Liverpool 

 

 O’Donnell Design Ltd is pleased to announce that one 

of their latest projects will take them to Liverpool, the 

home of The Beatles, Jodie Comer, Vivienne Westwood 

and Cilla Black to name a few.  

Recent plans have been unveiled to convert Liverpool’s 

Municipal Building into a 180 room boutique hotel and 

O’Donnell Design has been commissioned to supply all 

fitted and free standing bedroom furniture (excluding seating). This superb, Grade II listed 

building on Dale Street dates back to 1862, and was used by council staff up until 2016. The 

property boasts grand pillars, decorative vaulted ceilings and marble fireplaces, and the £35 

million project is keen to “sympathetically reinstate original features”. 

The Design Consultancy, chosen by the owners, has been asked to deliver “a lavish makeover” 
of the building, with the property set to open in late 2022. Facilities will include a brasserie 
with all-day dining menu, a tea-room and cocktail bar, as well as a spa with pool, jacuzzi and 
treatment facilities. 
 

It was announced in February this year that the French 

hospitality giant, Accor, is to run this magnificent hotel under 

its MGallery brand. A brand that features boutique hotels, 

each with its own original design and unique stories to tell.  

With over more than 100 boutique hotels, the MGallery 

collection allows you to discover more than 30 destinations 

around the world.  Their ethos is that places are more than 

just timber and walls, they are masonry with history.  They 

are outstanding stories to be read and lived. 

 
O’Donnell Design is beyond 

excited to be offered this wonderful opportunity and be part of 
an amazing journey alongside the MGallery brand. With our 
120 year, fourth generation expertise in manufacturing, we are 
more than confident that our  experienced craftmanship and 
design will embellish the experience of an indulgent stay in this 
magnificent building. We will post regular updates on social 
media and on our website. 
 If you wish to follow the journey with us.  Our website is 
www.odonnellfurniture.com 
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